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My Child at School 

Thank you to all those parents who have activated their account for the 
new my child at school app. If you have collected your details but not yet 
activated your account please do so as soon as possible. This is to enable 
you to book and pay for your child’s lunches online as well as updating 

contact information.  

We will also start adding events and announcements to the app to keep 
you up to date.  

We would like to thank you for your patience and support whilst we 
move over to this new system. If you have any queries regarding the new 
app please call the school office or, alternatively, you can send an email 

to: parents@southcoates.hull.sch.uk 

 Flu Vaccinations 

Flu vaccinations (Nasal Spray) will be taking place at School on     
Wednesday 24th November. You should have received an email with the 

information along with a link to give consent online for your child.  
This link will close tomorrow (5th November.) If you would still like to   
give consent for your child to have the flu vaccine enter the below link  

into your web browser.  

https://www.nhsimms.uk/FLU/information?Id=140849&Type=FLU 

You can also contact the immunisation team on  

0333 358 3397 - option 2 

https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fwww.nhsimms.uk%2fFLU%2finformation%3fId%3d140849%26Type%3dFLU&c=E,1,LkckSID9Gy9XkfeVbf87H3SN66_TXwSCNNtL2Fkna4vS-aHRoVgguj253RyQAIMWfXVd0-z3ZoSrqPWJ1q9iNyiMRwI7oCNUEocJi5fOJg,,&typo=1


 

Theme week 

This week has seen the launch of our whole school theme “A Drop in the 
Ocean”. Each phase in school is learning about something different linked 

to this theme. 

Early Years - Under the Sea 

Years One and Two - Penguin Parade 

Years Three and Four - The Lost Villages 

Years Five and Six - The Journey 

Upcoming Events 

Monday 15th November: Anti-bullying week (Odd socks day on the Monday) 

Friday 19th November: Children in Need day 

Wednesday 24th November: Flu Vaccinations 

Friday 3rd December: Christmas Fair 

Tuesday 7th December: Christmas Discos 

Thursday 9th December: Early Years Nativity Performance (at St. Aiden’s) 

Tuesday 14th December: Carols to Parents 

Thursday 16th December: Magic Carpet Theatre performances 

Friday 17th December: Christmas jumper day, Southcoates Talent Show and 
School closes for the Christmas Holiday 

Wednesday 5th January: Children return to school for spring term. 

Christmas dates 

As you will notice from the list of dates below, we are hoping to offer more 
whole school events as we head towards Christmas. This is great news for 
everyone but we will have to remain cautious in our approach. We keep 

getting told that Covid rates are rising again, so sensible precautions will be 
in place to allow us to celebrate and enjoy ourselves in a safe way. 


